

Trevor Dickerson
SABA Board President
(C) 804.467.4455
president@scottsaddition.com

Mr. Jason Guillot Thalhimer Realty Partners

P.O. Box 7343 Richmond, VA 23221 Dear Mr. Guillot:

On behalf of the Scott's Addition Boulevard Association, I want to thank you for taking the time to reach out to us to share your plans for the redevelopment of 1508 Belleville Street in Scott's Addition. After thoughtfully reviewing the plans, we feel they are in keeping with the spirit of adjacent development and the character of our changing neighborhood.

We unanimously take a position of non-opposition on this project and thank you again for your time.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,

Trevor Dickerson
Board President

Scott's Addition Boulevard Association

m C. Dilun